
Building 11 Board of Directors Meeting Minutes  
 

 
The meeting of the Board of Directors for Valhalla Building 11 Association was held via 
Zoom connections at 7:04 p.m. on January 26th, 2022. 
 
Directors Chris R., Mark W., Mark S., Diane K., and Pam D. were present.  Also, in 
attendance at the meeting were General Manager and Maintenance Supervisor. 
 
 
A motion was made to accept the June 23, 2021 Meeting Minutes from Pam and second 
motion by Mark W. with all accepting the motion. 
 

 
We discussed the Exterior Project with the work needing to start in the Spring 2022.  We 
discussed that an assessment is needed to cover the cost of the Exterior Project. Pam 
made a motion to accept the Assessment for Building 11 due by August 1st and second 
motion made by Mark S. with all accepting the motion - see attachments  

 
 

Diane K. made a Motion to adjourn the meeting with 2nd motion made by Mark W. and 
approved by all.   Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  
 
Submitted by Pamela Dowd, Secretary / President 


